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Dear Member, 

We are excited to tell you about some enhancements to your Medicare benefits that may lower 
your Part B costs because of the Inflation Reduction Act. Below you will find a review of the 
changes to your plan. These enhancements will apply to all Medicare Advantage plans, including 
ours. 
 
Important Message About What You Pay for Part B Prescription Drugs – Starting April 1, 
2023, the coinsurance you pay for Part B drugs may be less than what is outlined in your 
Evidence of Coverage. Due to the Inflation Reduction Act, this amount may vary depending on 
the drug and time of fill but will never exceed the coinsurance outlined in your EOC. 
 
Important Message About What You Pay for Part B Insulin Products – Starting July 1, 
2023, you will pay no more than $35 for a one-month supply of insulins covered by our plan, 
furnished under Part B, such as insulin administered via pump. Note that this $35 limit only 
applies to the insulin itself and not to the pump. 
 
You do not need to take any action. You will automatically receive these updated benefits on 
the dates stated above. If you would like to find the updated EOC and ANOC documents online, 
you can visit https://medicare.bluecrossma.com/member-resources/plan-information/plan-
documents or log into your MyBlue account.  
 
We hope this helps you stay healthier in 2023. 
 
Sincerely, 

 

Eddie Walker 

Vice President, Medicare Product 

 

Blue Cross Blue Shield of Massachusetts is an HMO and PPO Plan with a Medicare contract. 
Enrollment in Blue Cross Blue Shield of Massachusetts depends on contract renewal.  

Blue Cross Blue Shield of Massachusetts complies with applicable federal civil rights laws and 
does not discriminate on the basis of race, color, national origin, age, disability, sex, sexual 
orientation or gender identity. 

ATENCIÓN: Si habla español, tiene a su disposición servicios gratuitos de asistencia lingüística. 
Llame al 1-800-200-4255 (TTY: 711).  

ATENÇÃO: Se fala português, encontram-se disponíveis serviços linguísticos, grátis. Ligue 1-
800-200- 4255 (TTY: 711).  


